
James C. Sidlofsky
T (416) 367-6277
F (416) 361-2751
jsidlofsky@blg.com

Borden Ladner Gervais LLP
Scotia Plaza, 40 King St W
Toronto, ON, Canada M5H 3Y4
T 416.367.6000
F 416.367.6749
blg.com

July 18, 2013

Delivered by Email and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
26th Floor, Box 2319
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Application for Leave to Construct – Grand Bend Wind Limited
Partnership
Board File No. EB-2013-0185

We are counsel to Grand Bend Wind Limited Partnership (the “Applicant”) in the above-
captioned matter. The Applicant’s responses to the Board Staff interrogatories were delivered
electronically yesterday.

It has come to our attention that there is an error in the anticipated date of approval of one of the
permits listed by the Applicant in response to Board Staff interrogatory #8(f). Specifically, at the
bottom of page 10 of the responses, the anticipated date of approval for a Ministry of
Transportation Encroachment Permit for Highway #4 was shown as Q1 2013. That is incorrect –
the anticipated date of approval is Q1 2014. The Applicant regrets the error.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or require further information.

Yours very truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP
Per:

Original signed by James C. Sidlofsky

James C. Sidlofsky
Encl.

copy to: Gordon Potts, Northland Power Inc.
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